From: EFSEC (EFSEC)

To: EFSEC mi Comments
Subject: FW: Lithium Storage Battery Station in Sedro Woolley!
Date: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 9:00:40 AM

From: Ingrid Hinton <ing.hinton@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 8:38 AM

To: EFSEC (EFSEC) <efsec@efsec.wa.gov>

Subject: Lithium Storage Battery Station in Sedro Woolley!

External Email

Please reconsider having a large Lithium Storage Battery Station in the middle of Sedro
Woolley! Near Hansen Creek where salmon are and where people would have to
evacuate their homes if there where afire!!! This is just crazy! Where are people going to
go? This is to fast and to many fires to have in the middle of the city!!

Ingrid and Charles Hinton
22128 #178 WA-9, Mt Vernon, WA 98274
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